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Trigg Minerals Limited (ASX: TMG) – Suspension from 
Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Trigg Minerals Limited (‘TMG’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under Listing Rule 
17.2, at the request of TMG, pending the release of an announcement in relation to an increase in the Mineral 
Resource Estimate for the Wild Cattle Creek deposit at the Achilles Project. 

Issued by 

ASX Compliance 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Level 1, 389 Oxford Street, Mount Hawthorn 6019 

P: +61 (0) 497 203 678 E: info@trigg.com.au 

 

ASX:TMG   

www.trigg.com.au    

 

 

 

17 December 2024 

 
ASX Limited 
Level 40, 152 – 158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 

Attention: Barbara Lim (Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance) 

By email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

Dear Barbara, 

Trigg Minerals Limited – Voluntary Suspension Request 

Trigg Minerals Limited (ASX:TMG) (Company) hereby requests a voluntary suspension on its securities 
from the commencement of trading today (being to follow on from its current trading halt implemented 
on 13 December 2024), and provides the following information in relation to ASX Listing Rule 17.2: 

 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company provides the following information in 
connection with the request: 
 

• the voluntary suspension is requested pending an announcement regarding a significant increase 
in the Mineral Resource Estimate for the Wild Cattle Creek deposit at the Achilles Project;  

• the Company requests that the voluntary suspension remain in place until the Company releases 
the intended announcement, with the suspension expected to continue up until pre-opening of 
trading on Thursday, 19 December 2024; 

• the Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted; and 

• the Company is not aware of any other information that is necessary to inform the market about 
the voluntary suspension. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
For and on behalf of the board of the Company. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Timothy Morrison 
Executive Chairman 
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